
  June 25, 2004 
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First Health Services wishes the best to Earle Johnson: 

Earle Johnson, Director of Nevada Medicaid Operations for First 
Health S ervices, has moved on to other career opportunities in 
Southern California.  First Health S ervices thanks Earle for his 
diligent efforts as he worked with Nevada Medicaid providers and the 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy during the 
implementation of the Nevada Medicaid Management Information 
System.  We wish Earle all the best in his endeavors.  

 

 


